
Manufacturing Process Update - Single Piece Dry Verge

To whom it concerns, 
Following on from our conversations and some concerns from Pears roofing regarding the 
quality of the Single Piece Dry Verge units we have modified the production process in the 
following ways:

1.	 A robot is no longer used to remove the parts form the mould as it was found to be 
distorting the part slightly. 

2.	 We have increased the cooling period prior to the removal of the parts from the mould. 

See noticeable improvements below:

 
New part on the LHS

 
New part on the RHS
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Both these changes increase the time and people power required to produce parts but we 
will deal with that once we are happy with the finished product. 

We hope this demonstrates our ongoing commitment to ensure Persimmons receive the 
best products in the best condition possible. 

If you have any other queries, please feel free to contact me. 

Regards,
				  

Hugh Harkin
Technical Manager
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